
 

 
 

 
 

Our church school creates a firm foundation where together, with God’s help and with the help of 
others, we learn for life, achieve our best and grow in faith. 

 

Summer term week 1! 

We are just sending a brief newsletter as we are aware that our Welcome back 

newsletter was only sent on Tuesday.  However, with so much to celebrate in home 

learning, we still wanted to recognise our Online Leading Learners.  We continue to 

thank all parents who are supporting at home in whatever way you can whilst also 

managing homes, work and family life!  

 

Online Leading Learners 

This week our worthy winners are: 

 

Picasso class 

Austin (Yr6) – For the consistently high quality home learning that he has produced 

every single day this week.  Fantastic! 

Rachel (Yr6) – For writing an amazing diary entry about life at the moment.  It was so 

perceptive and thoughtfully written.  Well done!     

 

Kandinsky class 

Maddie (Yr4) – For working so hard every single week; presentation is fantastic, effort 

level is 100% and she completes every single task with such enthusiasm – well done! 

Eloise (Yr4) – For being such a hard-working young lady with her home learning. 

Fabulous work in all subjects – super star! 

 

Monet class 

Kristofer (Yr2) - For showing so much care and attention in his written English work and 

his amazing model of the Brandenburg Gate, Germany.     

Tommy (Yr3) – For fantastic effort in all areas of his learning.  He is persevering and 

producing some excellent work. Well done! 

 

Van Gogh class 

Penny (Yr1) - For being so engaged in so much of the home learning this week; 

especially the way that she has challenged herself.  Mrs Wilcock loved hearing about 

the garden den and the way that she used books to help her identify all the plants. 

 

 

School news Update 



 

 

Charlie (YrR) - For being so enthusiastic about all of his learning this week.  Mrs Wilcock 

loved seeing all the photographs of him doing his Shake Up games, his Christopher 

Columbus poster and investigating capacity. 

 

 

30 Day Challenge-are you up for it? 

With this newsletter, you’ll find details about a 30 day challenge 

to keep healthy!  We have teamed up with the HUNTS School 

Sports Partnership and invite all families to take part.  Please do 

take a look as it is great fun – some school staff have taken up 

the challenge too! 

We would love to hear from you or you can send in photos of 

you completing any of the 30 physical challenges. If you complete over 25 challenges 

then please let us know as we would love to celebrate your achievements.  The 

challenge starts on Monday and will also be available on your child’s class page of 

the learning platform.  Good luck!!! 

 

 

Governors 

We thought it might be fun to share with you a 

picture of our first Virtual School Governors meeting 

this week!  Governors continue to play a vital role in 

supporting the school and we were so pleased to 

be able to continue to meet – what a lovely looking 

bunch we are!!!!! 

 

 

 

 

Free School Meals 

Following the information in the newsletter on Tuesday regarding applying for Free 

School Meals, the County have now issued an online application form which can be 

found here: www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals 

Please do check whether you are eligible as this has a positive impact beyond just the 

free school meals, which at present are in the form of a £15 a week per child shopping 

voucher. 

 

 

 

http://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals

